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A D D E N D U M 1  

DATE: March 20, 2025 

TO: All Bidders 

FROM: Trevor Butler 

Purchasing Agent 

RE: Invitation to Bid #25-0327 Garrett County Health Center Boiler Replacement 

 

Please note the following clarification to Invitation to Bid #25-0320 Garrett County Health Center Boiler 

Replacement resulting from a question received from an interested bidder: 

 

1. In reference to installation of new Boilers & piping should we drain the complete system to relocate the 

two existing 4" gate valves or leave them in current location and pipe the new boilers to them? 

 

Answer: Pipe the new boilers to the existing 4" valves. The HVAC system is a 2 pipe system, cooling will 

need to be operational during the boiler change. 

 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of Addendum 1 by initialing the appropriate section on the Signature to Bids Page 

of the bid package.   

 


